
Agricultural Grants Follow-up Report 2024 

The County Foundation wants to hear about how the Agricultural Grants assisted you and how 

they make an impact in the community. This will show us how they helped you and your 

farming operations.  

• Provide a brief update (minimum 50 words) to The County Foundation explaining how

the Agricultural Grant made a difference for you:

o How did the grant help you? What was the outcome? (Did it provide you some

relief from financial strain, did you begin or complete a project, were you able to

make steps toward a succession plan…)

o Any feedback or comments? Anything you would like us to know?

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Reports can be submitted to The County Foundation at info@thecountyfoundation.ca or by 

mail at 35 Bridge St. Unit 107, PO Box 24, Picton, ON, K0K 2T0. 

Follow-up reports are due within 1 year of receiving funds. 
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